GREENVILLE SPINNERS BICYCLE CLUB

Board of Directors

2/11/08

Minutes of Meeting

I. Membership

Jay reported that we currently have 126 members.  The meet and greet of new members was well received  and has signed up new support for the Classifieds, and website.  We will be posting cue sheets on the website in the near future.

II. Time Trials

Bo reported that he will be working with Kimberly Morgan (Bi-Lo Girls) and Glen Thirst to put the event together.  These will occur on Thursday nights, at Donaldson from May through July, and be open to the public.  They will be free to club members and a small fee to the general public.

III. Palmetto Cycling Coalition

Sally reported that she is now on the PCC board.  And they were a top notch organization with a lobbyist to help enact bike friendly laws at the state level.

IV. Website

Jay reported that the Yahoo group soon will be restricted to Spinners members only. After that occurs, we will be posting member contact information on a monthly basis with the members having the right to opt-out.

V. Mountain Biking

Rick reported that the event at Paris Mountain State Park will be on March 30 and be open to the public.  It will be a cookout with clinics and group rides, plus the new bike lineup will be shown.  The event will be open to the public and we need to advertise it in the GO magazine and locally. 

VI. Next Meeting

Feb. 19, 2008 at 6:30 and be held at Tim’s office so Jay can conference in. The meeting will be chaired by Bill D.


